SAMPLE LETTER RAISING A CONCERN

The Honorable John Jones

Legislative Office Building

Hartford CT 06106-0591
Dear Senator Jones:

I am writing to alert you to a serious health issue in Connecticut. Alarming numbers of young people in Connecticut are infected with chlamydia. This silent disease is the most common bacterial sexually transmitted disease and the number one cause of preventable infertility in the United States. From 1996 to 1999, the incidence in Connecticut grew by 18% and New Haven’s rate grew by 41% in the early 1990’s. Chlamydia is silent because 75% of women and 50% of men infected with the disease have no symptoms. Without testing, they would have no idea that they are infected and potentially spreading the disease. Both testing and treatment are effective, inexpensive and convenient.

Unfortunately, testing rates are far too low, especially among at-risk young adults. Connecticut must increase educational outreach and testing resources to improve those numbers. 

As the legislature’s premier champion of public health, I know that you will see that this issue is addressed in our state’s public policy. If I can be of any assistance, please call me. Thank you for your time and your commitment to the health of all Connecticut citizens.

Sincerely,

Susan Voter

123 Morning Glory Lane

Small Town, CT 06000

(203) 555-5555

svoter@yahoo.com

